
 

 

Sent: 23 October 2015 14:05 

To: Office 

Cc: Graham Sedgwick; Emily Gratton-Rayson; Stephanie Tolson; Freda Shaw; 
Alison Mills; Ian Stanley; Cheryl Kelleher 

Subject: Re: YORKSHIRE LAND Limited - YLL/NP/10.01b 

 

Thank you for your letter which I formally accept.  As you say, your letter is self-explanatory 
and your company, as a registered land owner in our Parish will have the opportunity to 
comment on our draft neighbourhood plan when it is issued sometime in November. 
  
I have noted the comments in your letter but personally feel that a meeting between 
ourselves at this stage of our planning process would not be appropriate.  I am replying on 
my own behalf and I trust that Mrs Kelleher will also reply to your request.  We have a 
Parish Council meeting on the 2nd November, but unfortunately I will be late getting to that 
meeting.  However, I will raise the issue of a meeting with your company with other 
members of the Parish Council and we can then see what their response will be. 
  
  
Ann Walker 
 


